
George Street PTA 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We will be doing a Raffle on Friday, 22nd March during School Assembly. Please send your 
child in with 20p if they wish to buy a ticket. They can purchase up to £2 worth of tickets. 

Prizes are: 1st Chocolate hamper, 2nd and 3rd Chocolate gift boxes. 

The Raffle will be drawn during the Assembly on Friday, 22nd March. 

 

Good Luck and Thank you for your support, 

 

George Street PTA 


